
 
August 7, 2019 

Re: RFQ 19-329 Depot Bench Public Art 
 
Dear Proposer, 
Thank you for your response to the call to artists on the Depot Bench Public Art project. 
Responses were received from the following: 

• Brent Bukowski 
• Carol Adams 
• Carol May & Tim Watkins 
• DeeDee Morrison 
• Galbaldon 
• Hans Van Meeuwen 
• James Culleton 
• Jerusha Lauren 
• Jim Gallucci 
• Kirk Seese 
• Mark Abildgaard 
• Matt Sunderman 
• Patrick Sullivan 
• Paul Reimer 
• Robert Tully 
• Seth Palmiter 
• Sijia Chen Studio 
• Stuart S Nakamura 
• Suikang Zhao 
• UrbanRock Design 

This letter is to notify you that the Evaluation Committee has completed their initial review 
of the proposals and the following finalists have been selected for the next phase: 

• Hans van Meeuwen 
• Suikang Zhao 
• UrbanRock Design 

The formal Intent to Award notification will be posted when a final determination has 
been made. 
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise.  Your participation 
in the process is appreciated. 
Sincerely, 
Laura Sanders 
Laura Sanders, Boise City Purchasing ~ Purchasing Buyer 
208-972-8144 


